
 
Stuffers for Registration Packets 

Flyers or stuffers are included in the Registration Envelope for each registrant. As such they are 
limited to a single page.  

 
1)  Stuffers must arrive by Friday, February 7, 2020 in order to be included in the registration 
envelope. The Early Bird Fee is $400.00. This may be paid by credit card online at your booth 
registration site. If you are paying by check, please make the check out to HOAECC and mail the 
check only to: 
HOAECC 
c/o Steve Sloan 
1723 Carriage Hill Ct. 
Dubuque, IA 52003  

2) Stuffers arriving between February 8 and Feb. 11 cannot be included in the envelopes but will 
be placed in the bags given to registrants. The Late Fee is $800.00 to place these. Payment 
options are the same as above. 

3) All flyers paid for and scheduled to arrive before February 11, 2020 should be mailed to the 
following address: (Please do not send checks to this address, only flyers.) 
HOAECC  
c/o Sharon Green 
663 E 1300 Road  
Lawrence, KS 66046  
 
4) Stuffers that cannot be delivered to the above address by Feb. 11 must be sent directly to the 
Hotel. Those arriving on Feb. 14 or later will be placed at the Registration Desk for registrants to 
take as they go through the line. We would appreciate credit card payments only for these flyer 
payments. They should be mailed to:  
Sharon Green – HOAECC Registration  
c/o Sheraton Crown Center  
2345 McGee St  
Kansas City, MO. 64108  
 
PLEASE NOTE: Items sent to the Hotel should be timed to arrive no sooner than three days in 
advance as the hotel reserves the right to charge you a storage fee for longer periods of time.  

1300+ Registrants are anticipated to attend the  
2020 Heart of America Congress  

Thank you for your support of the Heart of America Eye Care Congress!  

 Sharon Green, OD  
 Director of Registration 


